From: Lindsey Noll

To: Gerard, Pat
Subject: Vote this week - NEVER HAPPENED
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2020 3:04:10 PM
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Hi,

Last week the commissioners said they would vote on whether or not we would be placing an ad to have
a mask mandate voted on in the first week of October. This was completely ignored at this week's
meeting! Why wasn't this voted on? It was stated the prior week that you would vote on this!

| also want to state that there were many people that called in and left messages or wrote comments for
this meeting that were never read! It was stated that these would be read or played during the meeting!

| was on the call since 9:30am and was NEVER called upon. That is very upsetting after waiting on the
phone for 3 hours to speak. | would like you to return to normal meetings at the town hall.

Thank you,
Lindsey Noll
Pinellas County Resident
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